
CSUSB DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC 
COLLABORATIVE PIANIST POLICY, SPRING 2020 

Pianist: Dr. Alastair Edmonstone, (Office PA 211) 
Phone: (909) 537-5860 Cell: (310) 490-9249 
E-mail: alastair.edmonstone@csusb.edu 
Office Hours (via zoom) by appointment  
 
PLEASE NOTE CHANGES!  
 
-The deadline for receipt of music for Spring quarter is FRIDAY, APRIL 17, 2020  
 
-Please communicate with me via email what your repertoire will be and await further 
instructions. If I already have a copy of your music I will let you know that you do not need 
to do anything else. If I do not own the music, I will give you instructions on how to send it 
to me. 
 
 
STRUCTURE FOR THIS QUARTER 
 
-I will be providing practice/rehearsal tracks for all of you as needed. 
 
-There will be ample opportunity to meet virtually to go over any issues in your music. For 
these meetings, please email me your requests – there is no sign up. 
 
-I am here to help – please feel free to reach out with any questions/concerns/issues! 
 
-VERY IMPORTANT. PLEASE USE YOUR CSUSB EMAIL ONLY. I WILL NOT 
BE CONTACTING YOU VIA ANY NON-CSUSB EMAIL SYSTEMS. 
 
Thanks everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


